
Johnson HR No. 199

Creates and provides for a 13-member working group to study the impact of nurse
practitioners on enhancement of access to health care in medically underserved areas of La.,
and to report its findings to the House of Representatives not later than 60 days prior to the
convening of the 2015 R.S.


